School Board Meeting/Workshop: November 22, 2021

Subject: 2022-23 and 2023-24
School Calendars

Presenter: Scott Thielman,
Superintendent

SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION:

Approval

DESCRIPTION:

The 2022-23 and 2023-24 calendars are attached. All the traditional breaks and
legal holidays are observed. The Spring break will be in April for the next two
years. This keeps the length of quarters and terms as close as possible.

The 2023-24 calendar includes the schedule change to trimesters for Buffalo

High School. This calendar will be reviewed again in 2023 before
implementation.

ATTACHMENT(S):

e 2022-23 School Calendar
e 2023-24 School Calendar






